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CITY OF ALBANY 
Public Works Department 

ADDENDUM #2 

MS-21-01, Albany Train Station Restroom 
 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 29, 2022 
 
In order to clarify the intent of the Specifications and Drawings, the following provisions are provided and 
shall be considered part of the contract documents. 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the City of Albany has canceled the bid opening for MS-21-01, 
Albany Train Station Restroom, scheduled for 2:30 p.m., Tuesday, October 4, 2022.  This project will 
not be bid at this time, but it is anticipated that it will be readvertised early 2023. 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


